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Wednesday 8th March 2023 
 
Dear Ski Trip Families, 
 
Ski Trip to Bormio 2023 
 
We would like to gather your opinions following the recent ski trip to the Italian Alps. 
 
The trip was a fantastic success. I would like to thank you for your support in ensuring that 
your child was perfectly equipped for the trip and for giving them the opportunity to make so 
many memories, many of which they will keep for the rest of their lives.  
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to thank the children for their wonderful efforts 
during the week and also the staff from each school for making sure that the children had the 
best experience possible. 
 
I have set up an email address for families to use to comment on their child’s experiences 
from the trip. We will not be responding to any emails sent in but will use the information to 
continue to make the trip the wonderful experience that it is. 
 

lpoolpski@gmail.com 
 
Thank you again for your support. 
 
Mr J Luck 
Chairman 
Liverpool Primary Ski Association 
 


